
P R I N C I P A L ' S  M E S S A G E

Dear Wilson HS Family,

Showcasing this week, the Ascot Hills Challenge.
Wilson students and staff took on the 5K run/walk
challenge. Many students and staff also volunteered to
help make the event a success.  Thank you to all the
staff members who lent a hand. Proceeds from the
Ascot Hills Challenge go to the Wilson HS Fire
Academy Magnet!  
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A C A D E M I C
E X C E L L E N C E  A N D
A T T E N D A N C E

Academics: Students are buzzing about the
SBAC bulletin board, recognizing our
fantastic scholars who demonstrated their
might on the SBAC last Spring!

 

B U I L D I N G
C A P A C I T Y

WICOR is the "How" in your lesson planning.  As
you design your lesson plan, you factor into your
lesson design "how" students will access the
content, access the language and produce their
own content.   That is where WICOR comes into
the play.  

Here is an example of a WICOR Wall created by
Mr. Aragon.  If you would like some help from
students working on service hours, please click
the WICOR wall and complete the request form!

Attendance: The goal this school year for staff
attendance is for 80% of staff to be present
more than 96% of the time.  Here is where we
currently stand!

WICOR is the "How"

What are students learning?
How will students learn it?

How will students be assessed?
Why are students learning it?

What is Evidence of Lesson Planning?
 Students should be able to articulate..

Welcome our new teachers!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyZQ6HvGtpD--TstQoONhmQsFpVC-FjdlhOtDyynLuX3HS5Q/viewform


C O L L E G E  &  C A R E E R  R E A D Y

D I F F E R E N T I A T E D
I N T E R V E N T I O N S  &  S U P P O R T S

"Instructional Cohesion"

Dual Enrollment

A C A D E M I C  S U P P O R T S




Calling on all staff to help spread the word about Wilson
HS Dual Enrollment Program.  Students earn college
credits while in high school.  Currently, we have dual
enrollment with Stanford University through the National
Equity Lab and East Los Angeles College.  

We currently have 167 students enrolled at ELAC. Courses
start Tuesday, September 27. Students are enrolled in
ELAC classes that include: Administration of Justice 1,
Architecture 121, CAOT 32 Business Communications,
Communications 101, Counseling 1: Introduction to
College, Health Occupations 62, and Psychology 1.
Courses are transferable to UC/CSU and they are free.

Please refer students to the College Corner for more
details.



E N V I R O N M E N T

The Wilson Mighty Mules' faced Hollywood
HS on Friday, September 23rd.  Our Mighty
Mules could not hold back the Sheik's
offense on the 4th quarter, ultimately
loosing by a touchdown.  

On September 223rd, our Mighty Mules
take on Lincoln HS in the Battle of the
Hills.  We invite all Wilson HS to attend and
be part of the epic city rivalry.

                      W E E K  6 :  F I N A L  S C O R E S                 

                       J U N I O R  V A R S I T Y  ( N A )
  
                              V A R S I T Y
         W I L S O N  H S ( 1 4 )  V S .  H O L L Y W O O D  H S  ( 2 0 )

                  S E P T E M B E R  3 0  ( H O M E  G A M E )
                    W I L S O N  H S  V S .  L I N C O L N  H S  

Something for Everyone: Club Rush

Football News



F A M I L Y ,  S T A F F ,  S T U D E N T  &
C O M M U N I T Y  E N G A G E M E N T  

G R O W T H  M I N D S E T

Parents as lifeong learners

IB Learner Profile: Open Minded

Connecting with Families: BTS

Back to School Night gave us an opportunity to connect
with families in person after over two years.  It was great
to see families walk our campus and engage with our
teachers and staff!

The following is a re-communication, originally sent by Ms.
Englander on 9/23. 

The Ballot is open for September Mules of the Month. Please
give your students time to nominate peers who are Open
Minded. 

Each month we will recognize students and staff who are
examples of our Learner Profile traits. This month we want to
recognize a student from each grade level and a staff
member who stand out for their open-mindedness.
 Who is someone you know who is open minded?
            - Appreciates diverse perspectives
            - Appreciates diverse ways of doing things
            - Welcomes new experiences 
            - Listens to others' ideas
            - Welcomes feedback
            - Approaches new challenges with an open mind

HERE
BALLOT

http://egi/
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2F9iAuPddCZf1j3DGSA&data=05%7C01%7Cgxv2855%40lausd.net%7Cbf04e2a5b83e4deb2b4008da9dbc0773%7C042a40a1b1284ac48648016ffa121487%7C0%7C0%7C637995728153459928%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yRKp83TL8UPaYT0GkchR%2BqFV%2BcVkIi645C%2BEc8LoVCQ%3D&reserved=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeY9IryGMOtRirZWqBR2UN19zYIyKwx-p-iIGH4DjilVE__Cw/viewform

